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Dear OOOSH Family, 

As a new initiative of 2014, Oatley OOSH is developing a website that provides information 
and descriptions of the centers and its activities.  

As part of this, we wish to include a number of the photos from the day to day running of 
the centre in the websites construction.   

Please complete this form regarding permission for Oatley OOSH to possibly use photos of 
your child on our website.   

If you do not wish for your child’s photo to be included in this publication, please speak to 
either myself or Georgia.  

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Sharna Cox 
OOOSH Office Manager 

 

 

I_______________________________DO / DO NOT (please circle) give permission to Oatley 

OOSH Incorporated to publish photos of my Child_________________________________  

on the Oatley OOSH website.   

 

__________________    ____________ 

Signature     Date 

 

 

 


